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Invites you to the
PUBLIC COMMENTING PERIOD FOR THE STATE PLAN ON INDEPENDENT LIVING (SPIL)
DATE: MAY 12 TO JUNE 12

The following locations will have a copy of the SPIL for viewing:
New Horizons, 1111 Hawn Avenue, Suite A
 Shreveport, LA  71107

Resources for Independent Living
3233 South Sherwood Forest Blvd. Suite 101A
Baton Rouge, LA 70816

Resources for Independent Living
2001 21st Street
Kenner, LA 70062

Southwest La. Independence Center, 4320 Lake Street, 
Lake Charles, LA 70605


 You can also view the SPIL on the Louisiana Boards and Commission website.

https://wwwcfprd.doa.louisiana.gov/boardsandcommissions/MeetingMinutes/530_State%20Plan%20for%20Independent%20Living%20(SPIL)%20Instrument%20and%20Instructions%20May%208%202020.docx



The Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) requires a three year State Plan be developed for the provision of Independent Living Services.
This Public Hearing is to allow you, the public, an opportunity to provide comments, suggestions, and opinions in the development of the State Plan for Independent Living.
If you would like further information regarding the Public Hearing, are in need of any special services/accommodations for your attendance, please contact Jessica Lewis at 225-219- 7552
Interested persons may also submit written comments by mail to 1051 N. Third Street Baton Rouge, LA 70804, Suite 136 or by email to  Jessica.lewis@la.gov  until June 12th.
